
We have been asked, “When is Community 
Kindness Day?”

In 2021, a small group of friends recognized a need for a bit 
more kindness and goodwill in the world. While they cannot 
change the entire world, from this idea they created Norridge 

Kindness Day.  In 2022, the overwhelming kindness couldn’t be contained 
to just Norridge, and this year, we will celebrate Community Kindness Day on April 
20th. 

As part of a month long campaign, the Norridge Village Hall has been designated as 
an  official diaper drop off facility from April 1st to April 20th for the Salvation Army 
& Village of Norridge’s diaper drive. You may drop off diapers, pull-ups and wipes at 
the Village Hall until April 20th. The diaper drive will continue and conclude on April 
20th at the Salvation Army from 11:00 A.M. until 3:00 P.M.

If you would like to participate or have an idea to share, please contact Jen Adams 
at jennifer.adams17@yahoo.com or Beth Ringelstein at elizringel@comcast.net. 

“In a world where you can be anything - be kind.”
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